
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
Date: 11/2/2015 1:30:16 PM

Subject: For today's update

Weather Alert - Heavy rain in Upstate
 

Greenwood, Chester, and Lancaster Counties have all had to or anticipate having to close roads, 
bridges, and/or dams due to the heavy rains. EMD expects more of this to occur in the next 24 hours. 
No state assistance has been requested. 
 

Sent from my iPhone
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